
 

Weekly News - 25th September 2020 

Year 2 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for continuing to follow our new routines and bringing your                       
children to school at your given time and being ready to collect them                         
promptly. The clear highlight of the week seems to have been making                       
(and eating sandwiches) to show Mr Grinling how it’s done! 

 

English 

We completed our activities and writing linked to The Lighthouse Keeper’s lunch this week. The children                               
imagined they were one of the cheeky seagulls and wrote some fantastic and fun letters in the first person.                                     
The children used their first hand experience of making sandwiches to write some super instructions for Mr                                 
Grinling! 

Maths 

We have continued to practise using our number bond knowledge to partition numbers in order to add and                                   
subtract numbers efficiently. We have also been revising key maths vocabulary. Can your child explain what                               
the augend, addend, minuend and subtrahend are? Why not try using the Hit the Button online game to                                   
practise numbers to 10, 20 and 100. 

Foundation Subjects 

Our ‘Trip to the Seaside’ continued with a look at victorian bathing machines and the styles of clothing people                                     
wore to stroll along the beach or swim! This linked to our DT lesson where we explored different types of                                       
vehicles and found out about wheels and axles. In science we started to find out about world habitats, their                                     
key characteristics  and where they are located in relation to the equator. 

 

Notices & Reminders 

 

Please could you start to collect small cardboard boxes for a DT project. A maximum size of 25 x 15                                       
cm please! Thank you for remembering that PE is ​every Tuesday​. Please can you ensure your child                                 
comes in their school uniform PE kit only - they should not be wearing branded items with logos.  

 
Values Award 

Bracken​ - Dihain & Violet; ​Clover​ - Ethan & Elena; ​Heather​ - Athena & Vivaan 
 

Diamond Work Award 

Bracken​ - Isaiah & Sophie; ​Clove​r - Layla & Montgomery; ​Heather​ - Daniyal & Emily 

 
 

 


